CORNISH PLANNING BOARD meeting of October 2, 1990

Members present: Marilyn McCulloch, Chairman, Walter Stickney
Ken Keavitt, Judy Matheson

Marilyn read a letter which she sent to Mr. Phil Kilburn of the
Cornish Water District concerning Mr. Robert Libby and his
application for a gravel pit behind the existing Town water wells.
on the former Cornish drive-in property.

A discussion of subsidized and non-subsidized housing and the
effect on Town taxes followed.

Walter Stickney, Secretary



